
OFFICE OF THE

Undergraduate Board of Governors
Representative

Date: 04/19/22
To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Board of Governors Representative 04/19/22

Dear Council,

The last council report! Thank you all so much for your support through my short time as
BoG rep, it was a pleasure to work with everyone.

Board Business

I have two BoG committee meetings coming up next week to wrap up my term: Board
Governance Committee and Board Reputation and Public Affairs Committee. The
agendas aren’t out for these meetings yet, but I’ll make sure I sneak some updates into
BoG Rep-Elect Dorscheid’s first council report.

Transitions

I had a meeting to go over transition with Alex, and will be following up with him again
shortly, and likely into the beginning of May. The summer is a bit more relaxed for the
BoG rep, so his transition should be smooth.

Thank you again everyone for electing me to serve as interim BoG rep. For those
continuing on Council, I look forward to serving with you. For those moving on, it’s been
a pleasure, and I hope our paths cross again in the future!

Sincerely,

Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative
Adrian Wattamaniuk

Adrian Wattamaniuk, Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative
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